Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth, Cyfiawnder a'r Cyfansoddiad

Welsh Parliament

Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee

The Rt Hon Robert Buckland QC MP Lord Chancellor and Secretary of State for Justice

22 December 2020

Dear Lord Chancellor

Making Justice work in Wales: Invitation to give evidence

I wrote to you on 19 June 2020 in relation to our Committee inquiry into Making Justice work in Wales. At the time, I noted that this work follows on from the publication of the report of the Commission on Justice in Wales.

As indicated in my previous letter, and as part of our inquiry, I would like to invite you to a virtual meeting of the Committee in February 2021. The Committee is mindful of your obligations as Lord Chancellor and Secretary of State for Justice. We have therefore identified two dates on which we could accommodate such a session - the morning of the 1st and 8th of February 2021.

I would be grateful if you could confirm at your earliest convenience whether you would be available to attend on either of these dates, so that our officials can take forward the necessary preparations.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Mick Antoniw AM

Chair

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English



Senedd Cymru

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 ISN

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru

0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN



SeneddLJC@senedd.wales



0300 200 6565